
Webinar:  How  Solid  is  Your
Whistleblower Program?

More whistleblowers turn directly to the SEC
to  report  complaints  of  alleged  misconduct
than to internal reporting systems, reports
NAVEX  Global.  A  recent  U.S.  Supreme  Court
ruling further encourages this behavior, so it
is critical to evaluate a company’s employee
whistleblowing program.

NAVEX will present a complimentary webinar on the subject on
Tuesday, April 10, 2018, beginning at 10 a.m. Pacific / 1 p.m.
Eastern time.

Participants will hear new insights from the 2018 Ethics &
Compliance  Hotline  &  Incident  Management  Benchmark  Report.
Experts at Baker McKenzie and NAVEX Global have analyzed the
data to show you how to assess your program and improve the
odds that an employee will report to you first—giving you
critical foresight into potential organizational risk.

Presenters will be Carrie Penman, Chief Compliance Officer and
Senior VP, NAVEX Global; and Scott Nelson, Partner, Baker
McKenzie LLP.

Register for the webinar.

 

 

https://generalcounselnews.com/ppa-navex-webinar-how-solid-is-your-whistleblower-program/
https://generalcounselnews.com/ppa-navex-webinar-how-solid-is-your-whistleblower-program/
http://generalcounselnews.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/Navex-stacked-logo.jpg
http://trust.navexglobal.com/State-of-Employee-Hotlines-Reports-and-Incident-Management-in-2018_Register.html?utm_source=generalcounselnews&utm_medium=syndication&utm_campaign=2018-hlim-wc
http://trust.navexglobal.com/State-of-Employee-Hotlines-Reports-and-Incident-Management-in-2018_Register.html?utm_source=generalcounselnews&utm_medium=syndication&utm_campaign=2018-hlim-wc

